

To: [REDACTED]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Mon 12/4/2017 6:16:51 PM
Subject: Re: Valdson

yes, I think so...thanks

On Dec 4, 2017, at 1:09 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Last update from JE was to wait till Tuesday - Valdson knows that JE is most probable coming and that I am coming tmw. Shall we wait till tomorrow as planned?

On Mon, Dec 4, 2017 at 12:57 PM Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

I assume Valdson is aware he must change his trip to Brasil?